Jodi Fetting
Tuscola County Clerk
www.tuscolacountyy.org

440 N. State Street
Caro, MI 48723
989-672-3780

PUBLIC NOTICE

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice the
Tuscola County Airport Zoning Board of Appeals
Will hold a Closed Session on during the meeting
scheduled for Thursday, February 20, 2020.

The meeting will be held at the HH Purdy Building,

125 W. Lincoln Street, Caro Michigan.

A Closed Session will be conducted during the meeting to
discuss a written legal memorandum from its attorney
according to the Open Meetings Act.

-

Jodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk

On behalf of AZBA Acting Chairman
Posted: February 18, 2020 2:30 p.m.



